
For more information visit 
SantaClaraCA.gov/CleanSC 

or call (408) 615-3080

DO YOUR PART, ROLL IN YOUR CARTS

Dear Resident,

The City of Santa Clara is reaching out to residents in your area to remind them that all waste 
carts must be removed from the street after collection and stored in the rear or side yard, 
§8.25.080(d). Your cooperation is greatly appreciated and thank you for keeping your
neighborhood looking its best.

Violations may be reported via the MySantaClara app, or at SantaClaraCA.gov/MySantaClara. 
For cart size change requests or broken cart replacements, call Municipal Utility Customer 
Service at 408-615-2300. 

BRING THEM BACK

STORE IN SIDE OR REAR YARD

DON’T LEAVE ON STREET

NOT IN THE FRONT YARD




